
Dear guests of the city of Omsk and Omsk region! 

In order to provide affordable medical care to patients with diabetes mellitus and other 

endocrine pathology, since 2017, a Diabetological center has been 

organized and operates in BUZOO "GP № 13". 

Doctors-endocrinologists of the center carry out reception of patients with application of 

laboratory and instrumental researches, appoint treatment according to the established 

standards of medical care and clinical recommendations, and also participate in training 

of the patients suffering from diabetes mellitus (school of diabetes). 

Our priority. 

1. Human health and life is the highest goal we serve. 

 

2. We are responsible for the quality of medical care, ensure control and timely 

assessment of treatment results. 

 

3. The provision of medical care is complemented by attentive and trusting attitude 

to the patient, showing respect for each individual and his family. 

 

4. We welcome the active participation of patients in decisions relating to their 

health and well-being. 

 

The diabetological center is located on the basis of BUZOO "GP № 13" at: 

city of Omsk, Yakovlev street, house 145 

phone for inquiries: 8 (3812) 25-12-60. 


